
 

 

 

August 17, 2022 

 

 

Melissa Semcer 

Deputy Director  

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  

715 P Street. 20th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

 

Dear Ms. Semcer, 

 

Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. (BVES) is preparing the revisions requested by the Office of 

Energy Infrastructure Safety (OEIS) in its Revision Notice 1 to BVES’s 2022 WMP Update. 

BVES is concerned that it cannot meet the August 22, 2022 deadline with a quality product. 

 

BVES is also in the process of finalizing its General Rate Case Application to be filed on August 

30, 2022 and given its limited resources, BVES would like to request a time extension to the due 

date of one week to August 29, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Nguyen Quan 

 

Nguyen Quan 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

 

cc. Colin Lang 

 Lucy Morgans 


